
 

March 19, 2020. 

 

Dear Panthers,   

 

I hope this note finds everyone well. I do realize that everyone is disappointed in 

the cancellation of the balance of the season.   I am sure you will look back on this 

season and realize that determining a winner at the end is not what makes a 

successful season.  I know we have all made new friends, had some wonderful 

experiences and learned new things.   

 

The Executive and I would like to congratulate you all on a great season and we 

are proud of your accomplishments.   We are now looking forward to getting 

through these trying times.  We will endeavor to keep you updated as Hockey 

Canada and the OWHA update us.    

 

Please look out for each other, help someone in need and remember that so 

much more can be accomplished working as a team.   

 

Go Panthers! 

 

Richard Clarke  
President CYGHA 


